Heather Flores

From: kirk davis

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 9:51 AM
To: PlanningCommissioners

Cc: Rex Richardson

Subject: Noise Element

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Commission Chair and Commissioners

| appreciate the work that went into the proposed Noise Element. | wish | could apply it in some way to my
neighborhood. My family lives directly across the street from the 91 Freeway. It is almost impossible to have a normal
conversation in our back yard most of the day because of traffic noise. In 2024 Metro will start widening the EB 91
freeway 22 ft closer to my home, something my freeway adjacent neighbors and | oppose. The mini vibrations on my
home are almost constant and sometimes jarring. Why any public agency or politician would support this project is a
mystery to me especially since the cancelling of the 710 expansion. More should be done by whatever the powers may
be to protect my neighborhood from the constant noise. Since this is about noise, | will not get into the ever-constant
pollution burden on my neighborhood. That aside, great work by city staff.

Regards,
Kirk Davis





